CITY OF KINGSVILLE
PUBLIC NOTICE

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 24, 2023 @ 3:30 P.M.
USS KINGSVILLE COMMISSIONING SUPPORT TEAM MEETING
HELEN KLEBERG GROVES COMMUNITY ROOM
400 W. KING AVE.
KINGSVILLE, TX

1. Public Notice is hereby given that a quorum of members of the
City Commission of the City of Kingsville may participate in a
USS Kingsville Commissioning Support Team meeting.

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the Public Notice of possible meeting
quorum was posted on the bulletin board at the City of Kingsville City Hall, 400 West
King Avenue, Kingsville, Texas, at a place convenient and readily accessible to the
general public at all times and said Notice was posted on the following date and time:

Thursday, October 19, 2023, at 10:00 A.M. and remained so posted continuously for at
least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said meeting.

Mary @lenzuela, % ﬁC, CMC, City Secretary

City of Kingsville, Texas

This public notice was removed from the official posting board at Kingsville City Hall on
the following date and time:

By:
City Secretary’s Office
City of Kingsville, Texas




